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Monday 5th October 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
After a further member of staff tested positive for coronavirus this weekend, we 
have made the decision to close Beverley School for the next fourteen days. Whilst 
the decision has not been an easy one, it has been based on advice, guidance and 
support from Public Health England. We feel it is the right decision to keep our 
young people and staff safe. The school will re-open for teaching on Monday 19th of 
October , which means the school is no longer having the PD days on the 19th and 
20th of October. 
 
Teachers are well prepared to switch to remote learning and will be in touch with 
their families to discuss arrangements.  We continue to work with Public Health 
England and the Local Authority. Any updates will be shared via texts and the school 
website.  
 
We appreciate your continued support and understanding,  
 
Please feel free to contact the office if you would like a discussion or have any 
concerns : office@beverleyschool.org.uk 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Pippa Irwin 
Head Teacher 
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